
 

Conker’s Homework for  
‘Heroes and Villains’ 

Autumn 2 2021 
It would be fabulous if you could read some books linked to our topic ‘Heroes 
and Villains’ What can you discover about real-life superheroes? Can you 
think of a different ending to a story that you share? Who is your favourite 
character in the story and why? Below, are some suggestions of books that 
you might like to share at home: 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

  
Special Powers  
Find out and write down what special powers the people in your family would like to have if they 
were superheroes! Alternatively, you could question your family and friends about their favourite 
superhero and present these findings in a tally chart/bar graph.  
Designing 
Design a costume for a new superhero/villain! 
Junk modelling creation 
Make a vehicle for a superhero/villain out of junk modelling materials. Remember to give it some 
special features and a name! 
Wanted! 
Make a wanted poster for a villain. It might be a villain you have read about in a book or comic or 
one that you have invented. You might like to design this using the computer.  
Get Physical 
Superheroes need to be super fit! Design an obstacle course or set challenges (such as star jumps, 
push-ups, lunges) for yourself and your family to do against the clock. Can you make a table of your 
results to show how many each person managed to do? Or you might like to perform a superhero 
dance. Think about how your superhero might move (e.g. quickly, slowly, spinning, weaving, leaping, 
dodging, flying, or climbing).  
Get Creative  
You might like to design and create a comic strip. Or you could sketch or paint someone that you 
think is a hero. You might also like to make a set of ‘Top Trump’ cards for heroes and villains, 
including their name, picture and strengthens and weaknesses. Don’t forget to include their scores 
and ratings too! 
 

It would be super if you complete at least one activity and bring it into school on Monday 
13th December, so that we can enjoy sharing these in class 

throughout the week. Any questions please do not hesitate to 
ask. Your continued support is greatly appreciated. 

Many Thanks, Mrs Bedford and Mrs Bennett  
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


